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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Dr. Esther Mongan, Superintendent, Board of Education 

FROM:  Daina Pflug, Business Manager 

DATE:  December 16, 2024  

RE:  Truth in Taxation Disclosures and Property Tax Levy Increase  

 
There have been no changes to the proposed 2024 estimating tax levy since the 

November 18, 2024 regular board meeting. Public notice of this truth in taxation 

hearing was posted in the Daily Herald on December 4, 2024 and on the district 

website. 

 

Cash balances from the Treasurer’s report as of November 30, 2024, fund balance 

reserves from the Audit/AFR as of June 30, 2024 and the operating funds 

expenditures three year average are listed below:  

 

 


